The Conservative Synagogue
of Fifth Avenue

Shabbat Dinner
in the Sukkah

(Weather Permitting)

Friday, October 18, 2019

7:30 PM (immediately after services)
Suggested Contribution $36 per person

RSVP to the Synagogue Office
(212) 929-6954

or csfa11E11@aol.com

or visit the website
www.csfanyc.org

Reserve Early

Space is limited
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